From

Director,
Treasuries and Accounts Department,
Haryana, Chandigarh.

To
All the Treasury Officers/Assistant Treasury Officers in the State.
Memo No.: TA-HR(DMC)2013/31¢¢ Dated: Oq/oq}qog
Subject: Regarding implementation of E-Bill system.

Please refer to the subject cited above.

Your attention is drawn toward Government letter No. 14/91/2011-5FA dated
12.03.2013 vide which it was decided that it will be compulsory to submit all bills, refunds
and bills for work payment etc. w.e.f. 1.4.2013 through online E-Bill procedure, however
help DDOs to get accustomed to this change over, E-Bill system has already been enabled
and DDOs can start preparing their bills through this system with immediate effect. Further,
to facilitate preparation of bills, Treasury Officers have been directed to provide facility of
two computers with broad band facility alongwith one Data Entry Operator at Treasury level
and one computer with broad band facility alongwith one Data Entry Operator at sub
treasury level w.e.f. 01.03.2013 to 15.03.2013. So all DDOs be encouraged to use eBill
system with immediate effect. ,

Keeping in view of above, now department has decided to extend the facility
of computers, broad band connection and Data Entry Operator to DDO upto 30.04.2013. It
is pertinent to mention here that extention of all Data Entry Operators working in
treasury/sub treasury are being provided only for the purpose of E-Bill and E-Pension
system.

Joint Director
for Director, Treasuries and Accounts Department,
Haryana, Chandigarh.



